HCKOWNVILLE WATER ADVISORY BOARD

June 28, 1977

-

To all members of
licKormville Water Advisory Board

At my request the Tovm Board and Suvervisor
nzs authorized the Sunerintendent of Yater and Sanitation
to obtain from J. Kenneth Freser & Assoclates, Tngineers
who are familier with the NeXowvmville Vater Plant and suvnply
to supply some figures onm rehabilitation of the Filtration
Plant and storsge xeservoir for the guidance of this Board
in future determinzgtions.

A copy of the report is enclosed for your study
and information,

As soon as time permits I will set up a date for
a meeting of this Board to consider the findings.

Fred B. Abele, Chzirman
licKownville Water Advisory Board




